Salt River Horses April 3 2024

Photography West Ladies

Please join us on Wednesday, April 3, as we spend some time at
the Salt River in search of the wild horses.

We'll meet at the Posse parking lot at 9 a.m. Bring your cameras.
If there's interest, we can eat lunch out.

Also, please show your appreciation to your driver by pitching in
a little money towards gas (it really does help).

Let Cheryl Gross know by Tuesday at noon if you will be going so
no one is left behind. {StLCards6545@gmail.com)

See you then!
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